
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2021 2:10:56 AM

First name: Eric

Last name: Alexander

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My family opposes the "slow the spread project" and its plan for aerial spraying. This proposal is

inconsiderate and downright nasty. Keep it off our lands. This is another lousy management plan from the forest

service. Spend the money to support wild land firefighters and their families instead, let nature take care of the

moths. 


